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Principal’s Message 
 

 
 
A reminder that June 21, 22 and 25 are         
early dismissal days. Students are     
dismissed at 1:26 p.m. on early dismissal       
days. 
 

Nurse’s Corner 

 
FREE ​Summer Sports Physicals will be      
conducted at Sussex Middle School on      
Wednesday, June 27th from 9 a.m. until 11        
a.m. These sports physicals are for current       
Sussex Middle School students as well as       
incoming 6th grade Sussex Middle School      
students. 
 
https://www.swregional.org/domain/208 
 
Please be sure to call the school absentee        
line at 973-875-4138 Ext. 1 and leave a        
message as to why your child is sick. This         
will allow the school to track trends in        
illness such as flu and strep throat. 
 

 

Bus Dismissal 
 

 
When entering the middle school parking      
lot between 3 p.m. and 4 p.m., please        
utilize the parking spaces and adhere to       
New Jersey state law regarding the      
passing of busses. 

Library Books 

 
As the end of the school year quickly        
approaches, if your child has any      
outstanding library books, please return     
them to the Sussex Middle School library       
before June 25th. Mrs. Lungaro  
 

8th Grade 
Commencement 

8th grade parent and guardians will be       
receiving 6 graduation tickets per child      
for the 8th grade graduation ceremony at       
High Point High School on Monday, June       
25th at 7:00 p.m. We anticipate that       
these tickets will be mailed home next       
week.  

 

Coming Up... 
6/21-​Early Dismissal 
6/22​-Early Dismissal 
6/25​-Last Day of School-Early 
Dismissal  
6/25​-8th grade Commencement 
Ceremony at HPRHS @ 7:00 p.m. 

 

Volunteer Opportunities 

 
The Lawrence School has community     
service hour opportunities. Beginning July     
9th through August 2nd, middle school      
and high school students may work with       
students grades K-2 to assist them in       
improving their math, reading and     
language skills. Jobs would include     
listening to students read, playing math,      
phonics and sight word games, supporting      
students on the computer with educational      
activities and assisting with preparing     
materials. The program will be in session       
four days per week, Monday through      
Thursday 8:30 a.m.-12:15 p.m. Teachers     
will work with your child’s schedule and       
they may work as many hours as they        
wish. Contact the Lawrence School at      
973-875-8820 or email   
agerwald@swregional.org or  
smaas@swregional.org​.  
 

PTO 
 

Please consider joining our District Parent      
Teacher Organization. It is an extremely      
active organization that has had a      
profoundly positive impact on our district. 

mailto:agerwald@swregional.org
mailto:smaas@swregional.org


 
 

 
 

 


